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whistles people are used to, while remaining totally 
committed to the online security of our users," said eCrypt 
Technologies co-founder, Kasia Zukowska. 
 
eCrypt Technologies, Inc. uses the strongest encryption 
algorithms available to prevent unauthorized access to 
email messages during transmission and storage on servers 
and PCs. eCrypt is an information security firm committed 
to providing customers with ease of use and end user 
control, without compromising cyber-security. With eCrypt, 
users have the bility to communicate freely and securely 
knowing that no one, including eCrypt, has access to their 
email content. 
 
To date, the company has launched eCrypt One on One 
(formerly Mobile Mail Privacy), an email encryption 
software for use on BlackBerry smartphones, and eCrypt.me, 
an easy to use, web based secure communications service. 
eCrypt.me is compatible with all devices able to browse the 
Internet, including smartphones, tablets, iPhones, PCs and 
Macs. This easy to use solution offers a spam and phishing 
free environment, and allows users to keep their existing 
email accounts. 
 
For more information, call 604/472-3364. 
 
Clients Would Switch Institutions for Security  
 
Fundtech Ltd. (Nasdaq:FNDT), Jersey City, N.J. a market 
leader in global transaction banking solutions, has 
announced the results of a live poll conducted at its 
annual North American Insights client conference held in 
June. The poll, which surveyed nearly 100 banking 
executives from over 50 US financial institutions, 
addressed many of the most important 
issues on the banking industry's agenda. 
 
Summary of Findings 
 
Fraud & Cyber Crime 
 
Fraud and cyber crime continue to be among the most 
daunting issues that banks are facing today. Bankers 
believe it is a challenge that they will never be able to 
get under control.  
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  --  65% see fraud monitoring as their biggest challenge, 
up from 53% last year 
 
  --  84% think that better detection tools are the key to 
addressing fraud 
 
  --  66% believe that the industry will never be able to 
get cyber crime problem under control 
 
  --  79% think that only a small fraction of their 
business client base understands their liability for 
fraudulent transactions 
 
  --  74% said that they think their SME customers would be 
willing to change financial institutions for better 
security 
 
Mobile Corporate Banking 
 
Bankers have seen a significant increase in interest for 
mobile banking services among their corporate clients. 
 
  --  44% said that they see strong current demand/interest 
from their business clients, up from 26% last year -- a 70% 
jump 
 
  --  51% see the strongest adoption of mobile services is 
among their mid-size business clients; 37% say small 
business. 
 
  --  Only 6% see large corporates as having the strongest 
adoption, down from 29% from a year ago 
 
Other topics: 
 
The instant audience poll provided insight on a number of 
other topics: 
 
  --  71% see regulation having a negative impact on their 
business  
 
  --  56% report that their FX business is experiencing 
strong growth 
 
  --  89% think that user experience has become a more 
important competitive factor 
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  --  54% said that they use social media in their 
professional life 
 
  --  75% said that they use social media in their personal 
life George Ravich, Fundtech Chief Marketing Officer, said: 
"According to our survey, addressing fraud is the banking 
industry's most pressing problem. With little expectation 
that cyber attacks will be brought under control anytime 
soon, banks, their customers, and their technology 
suppliers must collaborate in order to effectively quell 
this growing challenge." 
 
Ravich continued: "We were not surprised to see bankers 
reporting a significant jump in interest for mobile banking 
services among their business clients. Our survey reveals 
that 44% of the bankers report strong current demand, up 
from 26% last year -- a jump of 70%. With the growing 
momentum in the market for everything mobile -- this is an 
area of great opportunity for banks who fully embrace the 
mobile channel for their business customers." 
 
About Fundtech 
 
Fundtech (Nasdaq:FNDT), was founded in 1993, and is a 
leading provider of software and services to banks of all 
sizes around the world. Payments systems include wire 
transfers, ACH origination, cross-border payments and 
remittance.  
 
Cash management systems are designed for large 
corporate through small business clients. Fundtech operates 
the world's largest SWIFT service bureau.  
 
We offer an extensive line of financial supply chain 
applications including electronic invoice presentment and 
supply chain financing. And we are the leading provider of 
CLS systems to the world's largest banks.  
 
More than 1,000 clients throughout the world rely on 
Fundtech solutions to improve operational efficiency and 
provide greater competitiveness through innovative 
business-to-business 
services. 
 
For more information, visit http://www.fundtech.com or call 
201/215-6530. 
                                                                                      

http://www.fundtech.com
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